
 
 
 
 
 
 

Madrid, 11th March 2014 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear President, 
 
On behalf the Board of the Spanish Society of Periodontology and the Organizing 
Committee it is a pleasure for us to invite you to attend our 48ª Annual Meeting 
and 4ª Dental Hygiene Meeting that are going to take place in Valladolid the 22, 23 
and 24 May 2014. 
 
Our society could cover your registration to the scientific program and to the 
Congress Dinner.  
 
Attached flyer with the scientific program of the congress 
 
For any additional information you can contact Mónica Guinea (Tf +34 91 3142715) 
,e-mail:  monicaguinea@sepa.es 
 
 
Looking forward meeting you in Valladolid. Sincerely yours, 
 
 

 
 
 
Dr. David Herrera  
SEPA President 

 

 
 
Dr. Julio Galvan 
48ª Annual Meeting Chairman 

 


